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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Well, we finally got the 110 foot tower completed at Sammy Mercer, N8SVX, hill

top yesterday.  We need to tighten all of the guy wires and start hanging

antennas on it.  The tower location will be good for the lower part of Wood

County.  Sammy aNd I are planning on what all systems will be placed on the

tower.  We should have most of the systems in operation before winter gets here.

Don't for get the West Virginia ARRL State Convention will be held this coming

Saturday, July 29th, in Flatwoods, WV.

The WCEC (Wood County Emergency Communications) group is collecting door prizes

For the Parkersburg/Wood County Hamfest which will be held on October 14th, at

the 4=H Campground on Butcher Bend Road, in Mineral Wells, Wood County.

I hope everyone got their Field Day Report to the ARRL.  They need to be

summited by Tuesday, July 25th.  I finally got the WCEC report in yesterday.  I

had some last minute papers put together.

There were only 29 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net again this week.  Bob

Marlow, who has been participating in the net since June 25, 2022, has completed

50 check-in, and will be receiving his certificate.  Antonio Robinson, N3LSJ,

who has been participating in the net since March 27, 2021, has completed 100

check-ins, and will be receiving his certificate.  Morris (Mo) Kittle, AD8T,

needs only one more check-in to make 350.
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